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              Turtle Creek  
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 Fall 2022 

Welcome to Turtle Creek! 
 

Nicholas & Hayley Lucius 
22075 Siegal Court 

 
 

Message from the President 
  

Welcome to our new Web Master, Jess Bujaue! 
Jess will be publishing the latest Turtle Creek information 
to the website and Facebook account.  Check them out! 

http://www.turtlecreeknovi.com/site/  

https://www.facebook.com/TurtleCreekNovi  

For questions or input to the website and Facebook page, 
message Jess at jessbujaue@gmail.com. 
 
We are still in need of a Maintenance Coordinator to act 
as liaison for our common area maintenance services.  
We hope you can join our team.  If you can help, please 
contact me at  bsharrow79@icloud.com. 
 
Many thanks to everyone for prompt payment of your 
annual TCHA dues.  If you haven’t already done so, 
please submit payment to Turtle Creek Homeowners 
Association, 143 Cadycentre, #198, Northville, MI 48167.  
To receive an electronic copy of your invoice, please 
email turtlecreeknovi@gmail.com.  
 
~ Brian Sharrow 
 

Yard Waste Pickups End in December 
 

Yard waste is collected once per week from the first 
Monday in April through the 2nd week of December.  
 
Contact GFL Evironmental (248-204-6759) for questions 
regarding trash pickup service, or visit www.cityofnovi.org 
and click on Quick Link for Trash Services.  

 
Household Hazardous Waste Collection in Novi 

 
The Novi event on Lee BeGole Drive took place Saturday 
October 1st.  Other dates are scheduled for surrounding 
communities – visit http://rrrasoc.org and click on the 
Household Hazardous Waste tab for details. 
 

Turtle Creek 
Subdivision 

 

 
 

Halloween Parade & 
Party 

 
Who:  Turtle Creek Residents 

 
When:  Sunday October 30th @ 1-3pm 

 
Where:  Costume parade begins at  
corner of Cascade & Heatherbrae 
Party to follow in Siegal Court 

 
 

Extra Information 
Decorating a bike or scooter showing 

Halloween spirit for the parade is 
optional.  We will have pumpkin 

decorating, crafts, donuts & cider.  
Please respect the properties in the 

court.  We encourage families to stay 
in the road or street curb.  Hope to 

see you there! 
 

 
 
 
 



Turtle Creek Newsletter – Fall 2022 
www.turtlecreeknovi.com 

 
 
 
From:     Turtle Creek Newsletter Editor 
   143 Cadycentre, #198 
   Northville, MI   48167 
 
 
 
      To: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

Links to Online City Resources 

City of Novi Website    www.cityofnovi.org 

Novi Public Library eNewsletter 
Go to Library’s website (www.novilibrary.org) and click 
on the logo for E-Newsletters, or click here.    

Engage!  Recreation Guide 
This is a great resource to learn about city services and 
recreational offerings. 
www.cityofnovi.org/City-Services/Parks,-
Recreation-and-Cultural-Services/Engage!-
Recreation-Guide.aspx  

Important Information from the Novi Police Department 
There is no crime without opportunity!  Please keep doors and windows to homes and vehicles locked. 
Do not leave valuables (cell phones, GPS units, cash, garage door openers, etc.) in vehicles when 
unattended.  Call the Novi PD if you see suspicious activity in the neighborhood.  
Visit the Novi PD homepage at www.cityofnovi.org/City-Services/Public-Safety/Police.aspx to learn more 
about:    ~Home Watch Program          ~Crime Mapping Program          ~Register Your Alarm 
~Popular Pages such as Nixle Public Safety Alerts and Crime Stoppers (1-800-SPEAK-UP) 
~Community Programs including Craigslist Transaction Meeting Place and Drug Take Back Program 
 

Neighborhood Reminders 
• Please observe speed limits and traffic signs as you 

drive through the neighborhood. 
• Leave your porch lights on at night for safety.  
• Keep pets leashed while walking through the 

subdivision. Clean up after them when needed. 
• View TCHA by-laws at www.turtlecreeknovi.com. 

Homeowners Directory 
If you are new to Turtle Creek and didn’t receive the 
2022 Turtle Creek Homeowners Directory, contact Rita 
Leonelli at turtlecreeknovi@gmail.com  to obtain a copy.  
Contact Rita to update information published in the 
directory. 

E-Mail Addresses 
Receive newsletters and occasional notices from TCHA 
electronically.  Just send your name, home address and 
up to two email addresses to Rita Leonelli at 
turtlecreeknovi@gmail.com  Email addresses are NOT 
included in the Homeowners Directory.  Printed 
newsletters are mailed to residents who don’t provide an 
email address.   
 

Halloween is Monday, October 31 
Be sure to check the city website for current safety 
guidelines; visit www.cityofnovi.org, click on the Public 
Safety link and follow Police>Administration>A Message 
from the Chief. 

Nextdoor and Facebook 
https://nextdoor.com/neighborhood/turtlecreeknovi--

novi--mi/  or 
www.facebook.com/TurtleCreekNovi 

 


